
Happy New Year, and welcome back to school! I hope 
you all had a wonderful holiday break, filled with rest, 
family time, and joy. After a refreshing Christmas 
break, we have been excited to begin the second half 
of the school year! 
 
As you know, we’ve had a bit of an unexpected start 
due to the three snow days and delays we’ve had this 
week. While the winter weather has kept us at home 
for a few extra days, we have been looking forward to 
getting back into the classroom and continuing our 
work together. During the snow days, JTE teachers were engaged in professional 
development.  Teachers gained updated knowledge which will help them continue to 
offer your children the best education possible.   
 
The new year is a wonderful time to refresh our focus and set new goals for growth. 
As we return, we will continue to build on the strong foundation we’ve created so far 
this year. Teachers are eager to engage students in exciting lessons, and there are 
many upcoming opportunities for our students to grow academically and socially. 
Stay tuned for information about upcoming events and initiatives that will help keep 
the momentum going for the rest of the school year! 
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Character Qualities 

• Cleanliness 

• Helpfulness 

• Cooperation 

• Compassion 

 

Upcoming Events 

January 14—Grade 2 VIP Day  
 Rescheduled from December 
 
January 20—No School—MLK 
Day 
 
January 28—Grade 1 VIP Day 
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What Happens If We Have More Weather Related School 

Closures? 

This is a great question!  Nobody likes to make the decision to delay or close school, 
but tough decisions have to be made sometimes.  Every effort is made to keep 
schools open and in session, but as we have found out this week, the weather did not 
cooperate.  These decisions are made following one simple rule:  The safety of our 
students, parents, and staff is our top priority.  School officials pay attention to 
weather forecasts, temperature, windchill factor, and road conditions throughout the 
entire district, among other variables, when determining school delays and closures.   
 
Superintendent Rayle has provided very detailed information for families concerning  
weather related school delays and closures.  Please see the next two pages of this 
newsletter. 
 
As always, if you have questions, do not hesitate to contact us! 






